
 

Dear 8th Grade Students and Families, 

 

Welcome to the 8th Grade!!! 

 

I am looking forward to being your child’s teacher next school year. I’m 

also excited to be working with your children, which gives me the 

chance to get to know you better, as parents, as we work together to 

make each of them successful students.  

 

Each child has unique strengths and I hope we can work together to 

discover and develop the potential of each child. I’m excited to be 

teaching new and old subjects while including our faith and values at 

Saint Michael’s. I enjoy using a variety of teaching methods to include 

hands-on and project-based activities focused on problem solving and 

discovery learning. I hope to help the children become independent 

lifelong learners.  

 

Communication between parents, teachers and students is very 

important. Please contact me anytime by phone or email with any 

questions or concerns. I also hope to see you often at school, in the 

community and at school activities.  

 

The 2025/2026 school year will be an exciting growth adventure for 

me and the children and I am truly looking forward to it.  

 

Sincerely, 

Terrilyn Broderick 

tbroderick@saintmichaelsc.com      OVER -> 

mailto:tbroderick@saintmichaelsc.com


 

8th Grade School Supply list 2025/2026 

 

3 compositions notebooks 200 pages (100 sheets) 

25 pencils 

4 packs of notebook paper 

3 reams of white copy paper 

3 rolls of scotch tape (not the dollar store tape, it doesn't tear 

properly) 

Pack of glue sticks 

6 packs of lined index cards; size 3 x 5, 100 count 

3 rolls of paper towels 

4 boxes of tissues 

3 Poster Boards (2 for a dollar at Dollar Tree) 

1 tri-fold for the science fair in the Spring  (Do not send to school) 

3 packs of disinfectant wipes 

 

Items that you should collect but not purchase. We will be using them 

for STEAM projects.   

Shoe boxes 

Styrofoam 

Bubble wrap 

 

 

 

 


